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COMMUNICATION
rom: . COUNCIL - DECEMBER 10, 2021
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (2) - Report No. 58, Item 9
Cc: Gina Ciampa; Marilyn Iafrate
Subject: [External] 9929 Keele Street (Grande Chesse Plaza)
Date: December-08-21 6:14:46 PM

Good Afternoon,

| cannot believe again we are going through this in regards to Development.

| am not against Development, but on Keele Street it is already over congested. Placing

a Building again on Keele Street is only going to bring more traffic and congestion. There is
already issues trying to come out of our Driveways and add in another what 300 Units, this is just
crazy and more frustrating.

This is already a major problem along Keele Street. Why do we always have to go through this
over and over again.

Please reconsider and leave things well enough alone. If it is not broken, leave it!!!

| would like to be informed of any future meetings in this regards. We the homeowners

do have a voice and we should be heard.

This is ridiculous.

Rina Conforti

Giovanna Oliva
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